
 

 

  
 
 

 

  21 March 2019 

 

 

Watpac Construction Pty Ltd 
C/- PSA Consulting (Australia) Pty Ltd 
Via email: david@psaconsult.com.au  
 
Attention: David Ireland 
 
 
 

cc Rockhampton Regional Council 
 Via email: enquiries@rrc.qld.gov.au  

 
 Attention: Brandon Diplock 

 
 
Dear David, 
 
Development Application – Material Change of Use for a High Impact Industry 
located at 484 Lakes Creek Road, Koongal, described as Lot 1 on CP888744 
and Lot 1 on RP603369. 
Applicant Ref: - 
Council Ref: D/17-2019 
Our Ref: HBD 6519870 
 
We refer to the above reference Development Application which has been referred 
to Ergon Energy in accordance with the Planning Act 2016. 
 
In accordance with Schedule 10, Part 9, Division 2 of the Planning Regulation 2017, 
the application has been assessed against the purposes of the Electricity Act 1994 
and Electrical Safety Act 2002. The below response is provided in accordance with 
section 56(1) of the Planning Act 2016.  
 
Should the Assessment Manager decide to approve the proposed Material Change 

of Use for a High Impact Industry, as an Advice Agency for the Application, Ergon 

requires that the assessment manager impose the following conditions: 

 

1. This application is approved in accordance with the below referenced plans. 
Any alterations to these plans should be resubmitted to Ergon for comment: 

 

  Approved Plans 

Title Plan/ Report 

Number 

Issue Date 

SITE PLAN DA-001 - 18/02/19 
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Should you require any further information on the above matter, please contact 

Angela Collins on (07) 3664 5057 or email angela.collins@energyq.com.au.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Angela Collins 

Town Planner 
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